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Farmington STEAM Academy application window
to now be held December 5-12, 2022

Farmington, Ml — The Farmington STEAM Academy (FSA) application window for the
2023-2024 school year has been moved up and will now be held Monday, December 5, 2022
through Monday, December 12, 2022 for families that reside within the Farmington Public
Schools’ (FPS) District boundaries.

It's important to note that the application and lottery window timeline has moved up significantly
from previous years, and will take place in December from now on.

Farmington STEAM Academy is a K-8 school where STEAM is an integrated approach to
learning that includes:

S: Science Standards and Social Sciences

T: Incorporation of Technology

E: Principles of Engineering and Design

A: English Language and Performing/Visual Arts
M: Application of Mathematics

Centered on project-based learning, Farmington STEAM Academy combines unique facilities
with an inquiry-driven philosophy, giving students autonomy and opportunity to pursue their own
interests.

The online lottery application window for FSA will open on Monday, December 5, 2022 at 9 a.m.
and will close on Monday, December 12, 2022 at 11 p.m. Applications will be available on the
FSA website at www.farmington.k12.mi.us/fsa beginning Monday, December 5, 2022.

The lottery will be held on Wednesday, December 21, 2022 to fill the open FSA slots for the
2023-2024 school year.

e Families selected in the lottery will be notified of the results via email address
listed by the applicant on the lottery application on Friday, December 23, 2022.
e The deadline for families to accept their spot at FSA is Monday, January 9, 2022.


http://www.farmington.k12.mi.us/fsa
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e Results for applicants on the waitlist will be accessible on January 9, 2022 via the
link on the Farmington STEAM Academy website by using the eight-character pin
created by the applicant when completing the application.

Due to the abundance of applicants, families are asked not to phone FPS or FSA for lottery
results. Please refer to the website via the link provided for the initial placement on the waitlist.

To learn more about FSA, visit www.farmington.k12.mi.us/fsa.

To learn more about Farmington Public Schools, visit www.farmington.k12.mi.us.
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